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CITY OF NORTH LAS VEGAS 
PROFESSIONAL SERVICES 

REQUESTS FOR QUALIFICATIONS (RFQs) 
 

RFP No.  2024 - 0006 
 

The City of North Las Vegas, Engineering & Construction Services Division, is seeking 
Requests For Qualifications (RFQs) from firms interested in providing professional 
engineering services for the Children’s Science and Nature Park Project.  
 
The City is an Equal Opportunity Employer, and women-owned and minority business 
enterprises are strongly encouraged to submit. 
 
Each RFQ submittal, must be prepared and submitted in accordance with City of North Las 
Vegas instructions.   
 
Electronic copies of the RFP packet may be obtained online at NGEM.com, or the City of 
North Las Vegas website. 
 
SUBMITTALS WILL BE ACCEPTED UNTIL THE DEADLINE OF 4:30 P.M., Wednesday, 
October 30, 2024.  
 
For additional information please contact Engineering & Construction Services at 
schaeferc@cityofnorthlasvegas.com. 
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